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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  BHA RESIDENTS 

FROM:  Bob Correnti                    

DATE: February 7, 2025 

RE:  VISIT BY SECRETARY ED AUGUSTUS and UNDERSECRETARY 

BEN STONE 

___________________________________________________________ 

 

This past Tuesday, February 4, 2025, the Billerica Housing Authority was 

pleased to be visited by the State’s Housing Secretary Edward M. Augustus 

and UnderSecretary Ben Stone. Both have been visiting Housing Authorities 

throughout the State.  

 

While there was no specific agenda, it was an enjoyable meeting focused 

the mission of Housing Authorities. They also visited a unit at 13 River 

Street. 

 

UnderSecretary Stone noted that, in preparation for the visit, the files 

on Billerica were reviewed. There are no issues with Billerica. We are 

financially stable and have a demonstrated commitment to providing safe, 

appropriate, and affordable housing. Their feedback was very positive. It 

is clear Billerica Housing has a great staff, well-maintained facilities, 

and operates with a commitment to the State’s Housing mission.  
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